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An Enrichment Program in the field of 
education took place on October 19, 
2023, aimed at enhancing the skills and 
knowledge of Physics school faculties. 
This program was conducted by the 
Department of Education in Tamil Nadu 
and hosted at Syed Ammal Higher 
Secondary School, Ramanathapuram 
chapter.



Organized in collaboration with the State 
Council of Educational Research and 
Training (SCERT) and the District Institute 
of Education and Training (DIET) in 
Ramanathapuram district, the event was 
made possible with the active 
participation of Mr. S. Ramachandran. Mr. 
Ramachandran, a senior Physics faculty 
member at Government Higher 
Secondary School, Thinaikulum, 
contributed his expertise as a member of 
UN Volunteers-India.

This Teacher Enrichment Program aimed 
to empower Physics educators with the 
latest insights and teaching 
methodologies, promoting excellence in 
Physics education throughout the region. 
Such initiatives are vital for advancing the



quality of education and nurturing the 
potential of both educators and students.


